
 May 21, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order by Ronnie Keys at 6:15.       

Tammy McCarter motioned for the Meeting Minutes to be read from last 

month to be read on our GHS Booster website, Regina Turner second it.  

Treasurer report was read by Kathy Keys. Motion made to accept the 

report by Regina Turner and Bob Beck second it. 

Mr. Humber said he would like for someone to be over the dry cleaning for 

the band uniforms.  We can save some money by washing the pants in 

cold water if someone can help. 

He needs 2 8 inches lengths of 1/12” old tubing. He needs this for 

percussion. It needs to be thick wall aluminum or thin wall of steele. 

Ronnie wanted us to know that one of the freezers in the concession 

stands has quit.  The ice maker has quit, two coolers in concession stand 

has quit working, both gators are not running at this time.  Tiff Kear will get 

with her husband to see if he can work on the Gators. 

Mr. Humber announced the Officer of Booster Voting for 2019-2020 is: 

Richard Turner and Bill Herrell- President 

Rick van Rijn, Bill Herrell – Vice President 

Tammy McCarter – Secretary 

Brandi Gray, Amanda Herrell – Treasurer 

Final Votes are the following for the 2019 -2020 year is: 

Richard Turner – President 

Rick van Rijn – Vice President 

Tammy McCarter – Secretary 



Brandi Gray - Treasurer 

 

Judith Winters motion to adjourn meeting and Melissa Thomas second it.   

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 


